
Follow-up on Retail Diversity Training 

Progress 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up on the recent 

diversity training sessions that took place on [date(s)]. We are committed to fostering a more 

inclusive environment within our retail team, and your feedback is vital to our progress. 

Could you please provide an update on the implementation of the practices discussed during the 

training? Additionally, we would love to hear any insights you may have gained and any 

challenges you might be facing in incorporating these changes into your daily operations. 

Thank you for your dedication to making our workplace more diverse and inclusive. I look 

forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


